
De : Tony Fricke  
Envoyé : 11 octobre 2008 14:19 
À : comments@suffieldreview.ca 
Cc : <Prime Minister and Minister of Environment> 
Objet : Suffield National Wildlife Area 

Re:  The EnCana Shallow Gas Infill Development Project 
  
To the Joint Review Panel: 
  
I urge you not to approve this project.  The Suffield NWA is a precious, rare, big block of prairie, 
recognized as an important place for numerous species of plants, mammals, birds, reptiles and 
amphibians, many endangered and at risk.  It is a highly significant area, correctly acknowledged 
as such by the Government.  We cannot afford to lose it to any further industrial development.  
Please protect it for the sake of Alberta's future. 
  
The project concerned will not significantly benefit anyone, but once allowed, the further 
fragmentation and destruction of this valuable natural area will proceed irreversibly.  The project 
is yet another example of corporate greed taking precedent over the future of Alberta citizens.  
We already have far too many such projects in our province.  There are already Encana wells in 
the Suffield NWA.  Without this project, EnCana will still get its gas, only just a little more slowly, 
so its shareholders will have to wait a little longer for their profits. 
  
Please turn this application down.  It is an inappropriate development.   
  
Thank you very much. 
  
Liz Fricke 
<address removed> 
 


